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This	past	month	we	had	a	mission	team	from	San	Antonio,	Texas	who	came	and	poured	out	their	love	for	Jesus	
on	the	lives	of	many	of	our	children	and	parents	in	the	village	and	school.	We	are	so	grateful	for	their	hearts	to	
give,	pray	and	love	the	needy	families.	We	want	to	say	thank	you	to	all	of	you	who	prayed	and	supported	their	

efforts	to	come	minister	with	us	in	Kenya.	

The	Mission	Team	From	“TEXAS”	
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	TOP	-	L-R:	The	team	gave	145	pairs	of	the	“Shoes	that	Grow”	to	the	children.	Liche	and	Sheryl	purchased	a	
Solar	Light	for	each	student’s	family	to	help	them	while	doing	their	homework.	Ann,	Heidi	and	Liche	gave	
their	sponsored	children	gifts.		
Below:	The	team	blessed	the	students	and	teachers	with	food	bags	and	gifts.	Sheryl	and	Marilyn,	both	
retired	nurses,	helped	Steven	and	our	school	doctors	treat	the	kids.		Colby	and	Marilyn	gave	a	Milk	Goat	to	
two	of	our	needy	families	in	our	school	as	a	part	of	“Blessing	It	Forward”.		

Ministering in the Village 

On	a	Saturday	the	team	walked	the	Cross	sharing	the	love	of	Jesus	
and	praying	for	those	in	need.	They	led	a	children’s	bible	program	

that	afternoon,	gave	out	beanie	hats,	snacks	and	porridge.							
Sunday	Billy	Perry	preached	at	the	New	Testament	Church.	
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 Donate	
	Checks	payable	to:	AHKI	
	Mail	to:	NEW	ADDRESS	
	Tom	Nolan	/	Honc’s	
	6105	Sun	Dial	St		
	San	Antonio,	TX.		78238	

Donate	Online	
www.AHKI.org	

PRAYER: 
• I have J-Life Discipleship Trainings coming, 2 in Kenya, 1 in Ethiopia. 
• Beginning our last 2019’ term for “Steps To Future School” we finish 2019’ well. 
• PLEASE pray for our AHKI support, especially over the next few months will need 

to pay 3 months of expenses upfront being we will be gone to the US. 
• Our health and safety 
• Pray for the Hobb’s High School Boarders as they finish their last term. 
• Our return trip back to the US, arriving October 30. God to open doors of 

opportunities to share our ministry.  
• Mission Teams to come in 2020’ to help minister to families and work projects. 
• PRAISE- We have reached 86% of all our School Children being sponsored! 

A	new	area	of	ministry	we	have	taken	on	is	ministering	and	shepherding	the	University,	College	and	High	School	
Boarding	School	Students.	These	are	the	orphaned	children	that	have	now	aged	out	of	the	“Jesus.	Hobbs	House	of	
Hope	Orphanage”	that	Kristi	Hobbs	with	the	Mercy	Foundation	had	once	supported.	It	is	a	joy	for	us	to	work	with	
these	students	whom	we	have	known	and	been	part	of	from	the	beginning.		God	is	allowing	us	to	journey	with	
them	through	His	Word	and	encouraging	them	with	their	school	studies.	We	have	also	been	able	to	help	them	
discover	what	they	are	passionate	about	in	life	and	how	God	can	take	that	passion	and	use	it	for	their	future	and	
for	His	glory.	Pray	for	God	to	give	us	wisdom	and	discernment,	as	we	love	these	students	and	for	strength	in	
some	of	the	challenging	areas	that	we	help	deal	with	in	their	lives.		

We	found	a	ministry	“First	Love	Kenya”	with	a	facility	called	the	Daraja	House	for	our	students	to	stay	while	on	
school	breaks.	It	is	a	wonderful	Christ	centered	ministry,	loving	staff	and	the	students	have	enjoyed	being	there.	
The	Daraja	House	is	a	gated	and	safe	place	for	students	to	rest,	do	their	school	homework	assignments	and	to	
play	games	and	sports.	We	spent	a	week	with	them	going	over	their	school	structure	and	grades,	having	a	great	
time	of	morning	worship	and	bible	study.	During	a	meeting	with	one	of	the	students,	we	were	told	they	needed	
some	clothes,	that	most	have	been	wearing	the	same	pants	and	shirts	for	the	past	several	years.	We	felt	that	as	
AHKI	we	wanted	to	bless	the	students	by	giving	them	$30	dollars	each	and	take	them	to	a	market	to	shop.	Oh	
my!!	it	was	a	happy	cry	for	us	to	see	the	look	on	their	faces!	They	told	us	that	this	was	the	first	time	that	they	
were	ever	given	money	to	buy	whatever	they	wanted.		We	had	a	lot	of	fun	just	watching	them	go	at	it!	

Please	pray	for	Kristi	as	she	continues	to	raise	the	support	needed	for	these	students	to	stay	at	the	Daraja	House.	


